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Friday, 20 November 2015 
 

IMPORTANT – NEW SECURITY PROCEDURES 
 
AEG Ogden is taking proactive steps to ensure staff, Sports Centre hirers, players and 
spectators feel safe when attending an event at the Brisbane Entertainment Centre, in view 
of recent world events.  It is important to note, there has been no direct threat to any venue 
in Australia and the National terrorism alert level has not been changed, and remains at 
high. 
  
Please be informed of the new security procedures for all players and spectators using the 
Sports Centre at the Brisbane Entertainment Centre when a Main Arena event is in 
operation. 
  
New screening procedures: 
  

− As a condition of entry to the Sports Centre when a Main Arena event is in 
operation, all hirers, players and spectators will be required to undergo a bag and / 
or a pat down search.   

− All hirers, players and spectators are encouraged to leave their personal belongings 
at home or in their car and enter with minimum items, this will assist with prompt 
processing. 

− All hirers, players and spectators who are wearing large or bulky items will be asked 
to remove them and may be subject to a security pat down. 

The implementation of new security procedures will take time, so please ensure you allow 
for this when planning your arrival to the Sports Centre.   
  
Any hirers, players and spectators who refuse security screening procedures will not be 
permitted on site.  Please be respectful of the Security Officers performing these roles, as 
they are carrying out their duties as requested by BEC Management which are being 
implemented to keep you safe.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Patricia McNamara 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 


